
 

 

May 16, 2018 

 

Letter of Recommendation - The Wandering Israeli 

 
On May 10th, 2018 we hosted “The Wandering Israeli” as the main show in our 
celebration of Israel’s 70th anniversary. 

This was definitely ​one of the best performances we have ever had​ in the Jewish 
Community in Youngstown Ohio. 

Elad Shippony with his astonishing act, accompanied by his two musician companions, 
provided us with an unforgettable evening. 

The majority of people in attendance were English speaking (there were few Israelis) 
and everyone was highly engaged with the show. It’s been a week since “The 
Wandering Israelis” were here and compliments continue to pour in even until now. 

I highly recommend this show to every Jewish community that’s looking for a great 
evening of entertainment with a resonating love of Israel. 

Please feel free to contact me and I’ll be happy to answer any questions. 

Gon Erez 
Gon Erez 
Program Coordinator and Israel Outreach 
Jewish Community Center of Youngstown 
Telephone: 330.746.3250 ext. 159 
Email: Gerez@jewishyoungstown.org 


